
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 19, 2016 

 

Town of Caledon lowers flags in honour of firefighter Patrick Pidgeon

 
 

The Town of Caledon will fly the flags at all Town facilities at half-mast in honour of firefighter Patrick 
Pidgeon, of the Loyalist Township Emergency Services who lost his life battling an apartment fire in 
Amherstview (Kingston). 
 
The 45-year-old husband, father and Canadian Forces veteran served two tours of duty in Afghanistan in 
2006 and 2010, before returning to firefighting. 
 
The Town of Caledon extends sincere condolences to his family, friends and colleagues for this tragic 
loss. 
 
The flags will remain lowered until sunset on the day of the funeral, July 23, 2016. 
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